
 

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
 

President Nadine Scodro welcomed all in attendance. Board Member Terrence Heafey recited one of the 

sections of the Oath of Office to affirm the board’s commitment to the Pledge.   

Ms. Scodro reminded all present about important dates: 

 Harvest Fest on October 25 at South 

 Veterans Day Assembly on Monday, November 11 at South 

 Regular Board Meeting on November 19 at 7 p.m. at Central 

IASB RESOLUTIONS  

Ms. Scodro explained that annually the IASB holds a delegate assembly meeting at the Triple I Conference in 

November in Chicago.  At the delegate assembly, members discuss and vote on adopting new resolutions to be 

supported by the IASB, amend current resolutions supported by the IASB and reaffirm adopted resolutions of 

the IASB as presented.  This year’s board volunteer delegate representative is Pam Paris.  The board policy 

committee will review the IASB Resolutions and will be provide recommended voting direction at the next 

board meeting in November.  Joining Mrs. Paris at the conference this year will be Nadine Scodro, Terrence 

Heafey, Mike Pizur, Justin Veihman, and Dr. Anthony Scarsella. 


